2020 Census - Be Counted Today!

Data collected in the current 2020 Census will inform the annual distribution of more than \$675 billion dollars in federal funds.

Ensure our community gets its fair share to pay for things like infrastructure, schools, health care and food assistance.

Be counted. And make sure every person in your family is counted, including babies and young children who are often missed.

Responding to the Census is safe, confidential and easy—taking an average of just 10 minutes. Plus, it has never been easier to respond. Visit my2020census.gov to complete your Census form today.